
 

 

THE TASK FORCE TO DEMONSTRATE at TRUDEAU CABINET 

MEETING IN MONTREAL 

 

 

The Task Force on Linguistic Policy supporters will rally in front of the Queen Elizabeth 

Hotel on Tuesday, January 23 from 12-2pm to express the grave disappointment of the 

English-speaking Quebecers with the Trudeau government.   

 

"Our community of 1.25 million people has been completely abandoned, especially since 

the Trudeau government passed Bill C-13, the changes to the Official Languages Act, 

which incorporated the Charter of the French Language," said Task Force president 

Andrew Caddell.  "We have always looked to the federal government to uphold our 

constitutional rights to English in services, education and the courts. However the 

Trudeau government has let us down, and continues to ignore our concerns, clearly 

valuing the votes of nationalists over those of Anglophone Quebecers."   

 

The Task Force is currently before the courts with two cases against the Attorney-

Generals of Quebec AND Canada, with an injunction against Bill 96 and a case filed in 

May of 2023 detailing the negative impacts of the law.  An application for an 

interlocutory injunction against Bill 96 was filed in Superior Court last week and will be 

heard in February. The case filed in 2023 will be heard this fall.   

 

The Task Force on Linguistic Policy was formed in June of 2021. It boasts thousands of 

subscribers and followers on social media and depends on donations from the public to 

finance its efforts. Learn more at www.TheTaskForce.ca 

 

http://www.thetaskforce.ca/

